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            November 5, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week:  November 5, 2021 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 2 1 0 1 

Percent of Cases this week 0.23%       0.20% 0.00% 0.91% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2021 – Present) 33 18 10 5 

   Change in Cases from Last Week +2   +1 0 +1 

 
*Year to date, 30 household account for the 33 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
Nurse Nelson is working with our local area agencies to provide a covid vaccination clinic to 
include the latest approved Pfizer vaccine for children ages 5-11.  Due to the timing of availability 
for onsite clinics, we do not anticipate a clinic to be held until after our holiday break.  Any clinic 
involving children under the age of 11 will be held after school hours and parents will be required 
to be present.   
Local area health departments will likely offer the vaccine for children under 11 prior to our 
availability.  If you are interested in more information, please contact your local health 
department for details.   
 
Have a wonderful weekend ahead, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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